
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

  

 

    

 

MISSOURI GAMING 
COMMISSION 
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Contact: LeAnn McCarthy FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Phone: (573) 526-4080 March 1, 2019 
LeAnn.McCarthy@mgc.dps.mo.gov 

MGC Welcomes Executive Director David Grothaus 

March 1, 2019- Jefferson City-The 

Missouri Gaming Commission has 

appointed David M. Grothaus as its 

seventh executive director, 

succeeding William “Bill” Seibert. 

Mr. Grothaus is a former Supervisory 

Special Agent with the Bureau of 

Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & 

Explosives and served in St. Louis, 

Wyoming, and Washington, DC. His 

career spans 43 years and includes 

both United States Army and Air 

Force military service from 1976 

until 2017 when he retired from the 

United States Army Reserve. Grothaus 

is also a former Missouri State Highway Patrol Trooper and has 

undergraduate degrees in Criminal Justice and Management/Accounting 

from St. Louis Community College-Meramec and Webster University, 

respectively. He also holds a Masters Degree in Management from 

Johns Hopkins University. 

Grothaus is a native of Jefferson City and a Helias High School 

graduate. He and his wife, Pamela, have two grown children. 
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